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Senator Carr (L&C 54) asked: 
 
Can you confirm whether either of these companies (World Workers Pty Ltd and Austlinx 
International Pty Ltd) have contracted or have business arrangements with the South West 
TAFE regarding recruitment and skill assessment of meatworkers in China? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department does not hold this information and is unable to comment on the business 
practices or relationships of World Workers Pty Ltd, Austlinx International Pty Ltd or South 
West TAFE.  This would be a matter for the individual businesses.  




